INTERNATIONAL INDIAN PUBLIC SCHOOL - RIYADH

17 December 2024

REF: IIPS/PRL/24-25/136

Application for the Transfer Certificate

Dear Parents,

Please be informed that we have started the process of collecting Applications
for Transfer Certificate. Those parents who intend to withdraw their ward(s) at
the end of the academic year 2024-2025 are kindly requested to submit
Transfer Certificate application form along with student’s passport copy on or

before Thursday 09 January 2025.

Note: Transfer Certificate Application is available on the School Website (www.iipsr.edu.sa) as

well as in the school office.

Looking forward to your support and cooperation.

Regards,

e

Mohd. Ir aikh
Principal
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https://iipsr.edu.sa/uploads/TC%20Application%20Form%201-2024-12-17-09-10-29.967.pdf
https://iipsr.edu.sa/uploads/TC%20Application%20Form%201-2024-12-17-09-10-29.967.pdf

